
Feb 20, 1963 
 
Dear Friend Ferrater Mora, 
 
We regret but we also fully understand that you are unable to review Pring-Mill’s book. 
The revision of your magnum opus is more important. 
The book bears no publication date. We received it very recently so that I presume the 
date is 1962 or early 1963. 
 
Very sincerely yours, 
 
[signatura] 
 


